
6th September2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
It has been a busy half term as always with everyone working hard. Yesterday, Father Celestine 
joined us to celebrate the Feast day of St. Peter and St. Paul. The pupils learnt all about how we 
can all be called on by God. The Year 6 had a very informative trip to Crucial Crew where they 
attended different workshops teaching them how to keep safe. We were very proud of our 
school football team as they took part in Oldham schools Catholic cup.  Although they did not 
win they showed great determination and sportsmanship throughout the tournament! Finally, I 
want to say a big well done to all the pupils and a thank you to Mr. Carey for organising Sports 
Day as well as all the families to came and joined us. It was a wonderful event!
Mrs. Tunnicliffe 

30th June 2023

Next Year
On Thursday we will be holding our 
Transition morning where your children will 
get to meet their new teacher. We will also 
have joining us Mrs. Smedley who will be 
teaching in the Nursery. Below are the 
classes for next year: 
Nursery      - Mrs. Smedley
Reception  - Mrs. Grimes
Year 1         - Miss. McLaughlin
Year 2         - Miss. Makin
Year 3  - Miss. Keaveney
Year 4         - Mrs. Leeming
Year 5         - Mr. Carey
Year 6 - Mrs. Hall

Summer Fair
If you would like to rent a stall at our 
Summer Fair please speak to Miss. 
Ordano at Reception. The cost of the stall 
will be £10.00. 

‘

P.E Kit
Pupils must be in school P.E kit on their P.E day. 
This includes their school jumper. School 
uniform is an important part of school routine 
and helps maintain our high expectations.

Your School Needs you!
We are desperately trying to clear 
and tidy the forest area and poly 
tunnel ready for September as well 
as make a sensory garden. If you are 
budding gardener and think you can help 
we will be sending out a letter soon! 

Year 6 Leaver’s Mass
Our Year 6’s attended their leavers mass at 
St Mary’s church. The which was led by 
Bishop John was a beautiful service and the 
pupils behaviour was impeccable.    

A Fond Farewell
This term we will be saying 
A fond farewell to Miss. Baggaley, 
Mrs. Fotheringham and Mr Eckersley. 
Miss. Baggaley will be moving to Chester 
to be with to her family, Mrs. 
Fotheringham will be leaving to begin a 
new career as a truck driver and Mr. 
Eckersley will be going off to university to 
start his journey as a teacher!
We are extremely grateful for all they 
given to the children of Holy Family and 
will miss them all. We wish you all every 
success in your future careers and are 
very proud to have been part of your 
journey. Good luck and thank you!

The Ark
Parishioners at Holy Family Church are 
hoping to start the Ark Club. A 
questionnaire will be sent out to you 
shortly.


